NASHVILLE TOWN COUNCIL WORK SESSION THURSDAY, AUGUST 8, 2019

ATTENDANCE: Council members present – President Jane Gore, Vice-President Alisha Gredy, Councilmember Nancy Crocker and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present – Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Also in attendance – Utility Manager Sean Cassiday, Administration Manager Phyllis Carr, Police Chief Ben Seastrom, Municipal Operations Consultant Dax Norton and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

WORK SESSION - 6:30 pm

1) CALL TO ORDER by President Gore at 6:30 pm.

2) 2020 BUDGET DISCUSSION

President Gore turned the meeting over to Clerk-Treasurer Young to discuss the 2020 budgets. Clerk-Treasurer Young presented the Council with a spreadsheet which included the 2018 budgets and expense totals and the 2019 YTD totals as of 06/30/2019. She then explained the spreadsheet and discussed tax levies and the results of the thawing of the levy freeze by the County and the timeline for the budget hearing and adoption.

Clerk-Treasurer Young will work with the respective department heads to draft the 2020 budget for the Council to consider at the August 22, 2019 budget work session.

The Council thanked the Clerk-Treasurer for the budget information presented.

ADJOURNMENT

Councilmember Rudd made a motion to adjourn the work session. Vice-President Gredy seconded the motion. The work session was adjourned at 7:33pm.

The audio recording made at the Town Council meeting on 8-08-19 is retained in the office of the Town Clerk-Treasurer.

President Jane Gore

Vice-President Alisha Gredy

Councilmember Nancy Crocker

Councilmember Anna Hofstetter

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young